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I started the year 2023 with a team of about 30 Korean staff &
students from Korea Campus Crusade for Christ, who came to

reach out to the university students in Songkhla for 1-week together
with us. The Korean staff & students were split into 3 teams & one of

the team reach out to Thaksin University (TSU) which I was in.



I have learnt that God used this team of creative & gifted
students for His glory! Their enthusiasm & spirit of excellence
stirred my heart to give my best to God. Likewise, the smile &
warm-hearted Thai students has given them the courage &

passion to reach out to them with the gospel message.


